
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/27/2017 9:40:03 AM
Subject: Re: Rock Hill

​Not really. It's pretty packed from 8:30 on. Would it be ok to ask the AAA director to meet him just for a brief 
chat. Maybe at 7:45?


From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 9:28 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Page, Hank; Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: Re: Rock Hill 
 
Danny,

Thanksgiving was good, and I hope yours was, as well. Unfortunately, Shuler's didn't make the cut this go-
round... I'll have to pass through the line twice on my next visit to make up for it.

I don't know that a soul will be around at 7:30a unless we make a special request. Typically, I think the bulk of 
staff members arrive around 8:30a and seniors closer to the 10:30a neighborhood. Does the LG have any 
other time available?
 

Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging

hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct

On Nov 27, 2017, at 7:32 AM, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Hank, I hope you had a great Thanksgiving and stopped by Shulers at least once. LG has to travel to Rock 
Hill on Thursday morning, and he'd like to stop by a center or the AAA early--maybe 7:30. Is that 
possible? Thanks


DV
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